Kimberlx Gibbons

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:11 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: Inspect Meter Base
Kimberly,

Thanks for the follow-up. It is okay to issue a permit for the electrical to be reconnected to this house. If they need any
other permits please let me know. They have been remodeling this house. But there has been no expansion of the
existing footprint.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

From: Kimberly Gibbons

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 1:57 PM

To: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Subject: FW: Inspect Meter Base

Just wanted to make sure it’s ok to do a reconnection on this

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kgibbons@harnett.org

From: Lauren Weathers <lauren.weathers89@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 13,2022 11:21 AM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Cc: Jonathan Weathers <jrweathers@outlook.com>
Subject: Inspect Meter Base

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
Please see the attached application to have someone come check the meter base. You can call me at 919-398-
0400 for payment.

Thank you,

Lauren




